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The results of the 2021 Dress Code study are in, and Clovis Unified’s Governing Board has updated the district's
dress code found in Board Policy 5132. Updates focus on creating a code more accessible to families, while 
continuing to promote a healthy and high quality learning environment. The following guide helps answer 
questions about what is, and is not, in the updated dress code.

Shorts should be evenly hemmed and have an inseam of at least five
inches (5”). Spandex or Lycra shorts are not permissible.

Garments are to be stitched evenly around, and if frayed, must be stitched to 
avoid further fraying. Distressing is allowable. Holes in clothing must be patched 
from behind so that no undergarments or bare skin is exposed.

Shorts

Leggings

Leggings and jeggings are permitted but cannot be see through or 
have mesh or ruching above the knee. Tops worn with leggings and 
jeggings must not expose midriffs at any time during school or 
school-sponsored activities or events.

Frays and Holes Camouflage

Camouflage patterns will be allowed.

Hair
Hair, beard or mustache styles should 
be neatly groomed and not create 
disruptions to the learning 
environment. 

Visit Board Policy and Administrative Regulation 5132 at
https://boardpolicies.cusd.com/Series5000.aspx for complete dress code.


